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We are now in the process of tendering for the restructuring works on the building which we 
anticipate taking us to approximately September before the internal works will be carried out.  
This may change depending on contractor’s availability, and at present we do not know how 
long the works will take.

In the meantime some other works may begin such as gardening and roofing as and when 
contractors are appointed.

We will ensure that any contractors are aware of the concerns from neighbours such as not 
parking on or using the grassy verges, and using the driveway where possible, and will ensure 
that they are all aware of our expectations around considerate construction practices.
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